
Specials This Week

• Please send in the forms from Meet the 
Teacher if you have not already - feel free 
to send them back in the Gator Folder on 
Tuesday. 

• Please start getting in the habit of checking 
and sending your child’s Gator Folder every 
day!  

• Sign up for Remind if you have not already 
(link is on Newsletters and Info page of 
class website).

• I am so excited to have each and 
every one of your students in my class 
this year!  Your students will be 
working very hard this week so don’t 
be surprised if they are super tired 
when they get home - it can be quite 
an adjustment! Please feel free to 
contact me with any questions or 
concerns at sspivey@wcpss.net 

• Monday: PE  Tuesday: TA (Ms. Chan will complete a fun activity with 
them)  Wednesday:  Art  Thursday: Music Friday  Science

Reading
We’ll be reading lots of books about the first week of Kindergarten!  We will 
be practicing writing our names correctly (starting with a capital letter!) and our 
letter names and sounds.  

Writing Your child will be getting “certified” to use various writing tools this 
week!  We will also be practicing “Kingergarten coloring.”

Math
Students will be exploring all of the math manipulatives we’ll be using 
throughout the year this week.  Soon we’ll be talking about counting by ones 
and tens!

Social Studies We will be spending our first week learning all about our classroom 
community and about what it means to be a part of it! 

& 
Science

This week will be very centralized around our classroom routines and your 
students will be meeting some “helpful friends” that will help us learn about 
classroom behaviors and expectations.

Reminders

A Peek At What We Are Learning
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